
Dear Mr. Gray,

I would like to personally thank you for supporting me with the Thomas J. Gray

Scholarship Fund. When choosing where to go to college, financial aid was the most

important part of my selection process. Coming from a single parent household, it

means the world to me to have received financial aid that is life changing like this. With

your aid, I can attend such an amazing place in Kenyon, and myself and my family do

not have to stress about how we are going to pay for school thanks to this generous aid.

Not only have you allowed me to pursue a degree at an amazing institution, but you are

allowing me to pursue my dream of playing college football, as I play for the Kenyon

Football team. With this aid, you are not only supporting a young man and his family,

but you are helping the dreams of a little boy who loved to play football come true. I truly

cannot thank you enough.

Forever Grateful,

Jason Garrett Harmer

Class of 2026


